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-------- Original Message -------- 

 
 
Dear Commission members, 

With the coming budget cuts, Trinity County is going to need more of a cooperative relationship with nearby 
Shasta County in order to keep providing services to its residents.  With a tax base of only 14,000 residents, 
no way is this county going to maintain its jail.  It’s going to have to contract with nearby Shasta county in 
Redding sooner or later. 

  

The quest of join with the coast for a congressional seat is around one issue only—water.  It makes no 
practically sense in terms of local government. Governmentally speaking, the immediate needs of this county 
and its residents are for services from nearby Shasta County.  It makes no sense whatsoever to join it with a 
coast county in my opinion. 

  

Also, I think it’s a travesty that Siskiyou County was split too.  This will only heighten the water wars going on 
in my opinion and create more political frictions. 

Valerie Eisman 
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